
New & Recycled Poster Expo 
2019 

Tuesday 20th August 6:00–8:00pm
John Britten Building Foyer, University of Canterbury

(cnr Creyke and Engineering Rd) 

Pizza and refreshments provided
Entry free to HRSC members

Health Research Society of Canterbury (HRSC) annual membership fee is $10.
Join NOW at http://www.hrsc.org.nz/

Prizes for Best Student and Non-student posters
(To be eligible you must be present at your poster during judging)

To register a poster email:
A/Prof Steven Gieseg steven.gieseg@canterbury.ac.nz
Include ‘HRSC Poster Registration’ in the subject line, and title,
affiliation (Dept and Institute) and name of the presenter in email.

For further information contact:
A/Prof Margaret Currie margaret.currie@otago.ac.nz
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